

(Copy)

New Glasgow N.S. 8 Mar 1872

Messrs Burnisss Bros Pictou N.S.

Dear Sir

I fully purposed paying you a visit prior to my return to Halifax, the severe storms and complete block up of R Road and all roads will prevent me having this pleasure as I must retrace my steps and take passage in Steamer Austrian for Liverpool, provided I can get away from here in time, all being well I intend to return about first week in May next.

I explained in Halifax to Mr H.P. I no longer control P.E.I. R.R. Bonds, Applications about them would have to be made to Mr C. Schreiber, with regard to the Iron deposits at Sutherland and East Rivers, which yourselves and friends control. I can only repeat what I stated last Fall - that I am willing to take a Bond of same from 1st May next for 6 Months to explore them and if found satisfactory take a transfer thereof and pay money agreed on - as I purpose writing a few lines to your respected Father on this subject will close present

Believe me

Very truly yours

(sg'd)

Joseph B. Moore

New Glasgow N.S. 8 Mar 1872

James Burnisss Esq.

vs

vs

Pictou N.S.

Dear Sir

I am sorry the severe storms and suspension of R.R. Trains caused thereby - prevent me from visiting Pictou and paying my respects to you in person. I met Mr Howard Burnisss in Halifax who informed me you had pretty much recovered from the severe indisposition & cold you were laboring under when I last saw you - which was very pleasing for me to hear.

We had some conversation about the Iron deposits at East River, which yourselves & and other Gentlemen control, the influence I drew was most of your party, or all with one exception were willing to give me a bond of same for 6 months at price named, I undertaking to explore, if at end of that period I was satisfied therewith, you would transfer on receipt of money - You spoke of taking steps to obtain an Act of Incorporation empowering Majority to sell & thus overcoming the difficulty of the dissenting^{ent} voice if you do so and are still willing to place the matter in my hands in May next. I will in all probability accept the Bond - on my return from Europe where I am now going will see you on the subject - please bear

it in mind. I believe you are also interested in some
lots up the East River - I should like to have the offer of
all, when you have made your election from rights
of search

With much respect
I remain dear Sir
Very truly yours
(sgd) Joseph B. Moore

Copies Letters
Moore
Apr 1912

